



The Vale Academy
Wilbury Drive
Dunstable
Bedfordshire
LU5 4QP
01582 211150

7th December 2016

Dear Parents and Carers

We will be holding our Christmas Disco this year on Wednesday 14th December 2016.

Times are as follows:

Reception: 2pm-3pm

Year 1 & 2: 3.15pm-4.30pm (will need to bring in their party clothes to change into)

Years 3, 4, 5, 6: 5pm-6.30pm

Ticket Price £1 Years 1-6 (Reception Free)

Children in Reception will not have to pay for the disco as this is during the school day, but if you would like to send your child in with £1 then they will be able to purchase a drink and snacks during the party.

Children in Year 1 and above will have the opportunity to purchase drinks and snacks during the disco. All children attending in Year 1 and above will need parental permission given in advance. Please complete the slip below and return it to Sharnie or the main office by Monday 12th December. Children without written permission will not be admitted on the night.

Kind Regards,

Sharnie La Riviere Business Manager

Christmas Disco Wednesday 14 th December 2016	
Child's Name:	Class:
I give permission for my child to attend the Disco and rafternoon is:	ny emergency contact number for the
Signed(Parent/Carer)	Date:



thesharedlearningtrust.org.uk





